From: Holgate, Christine

To: Davies, Sue (EGM People & Culture); Macdonald, Nick; Sheffield, Nicole; Boys, Rodney; Starr, Gary;
Bohlken, Ingo; Cox, John; Barnes, Rod;

Subject: Thank you

Date: Friday, 23 October, 2020 6:26:43 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Dear Team,

First, my sincere apologies to you all to have to go through this.
Rodney, thank you for agreeing to lead the team.

| have deep respect for you all and hope together you remain strong to lead our ship through
this.

Thank you for all the messages of support.
Stay strong, stay safe!

Christine

Christine Holgate

Chief Executive Officer & Managing Director

Australia Post

111 Bourke Street Melbourne VIC 3000



From: Holgate, Christine

To:

Cc: Boys, Rodney

Subject: Payment of Paramount charges

Date: Sunday, 25 October, 2020 3:56:55 PM

I asked Paramount to go back into the AP account with them and check since this year began any trip which
involved any journey to and from where we lived from Jan through Covid. I know that you booked
them all within our policy and going back and to the office, airport or places of work, and they have been
approved by Rodney, but I do not want you or Rodney criticised in any way. The total amount for the 10
months was $15948.98 This has been paid so you will need to ensure a credit is given to the organisation. As I
step away from the organisation and let Rodney lead, if there is anything at all I owe or I need to clarify please
can you let me know. I can’t think there could be but please double check all records.

Christine

Christine Holgate
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